
 

 

[Westgate, Edenia] 
 
 

Automobile Club Staff Attends Services for Mrs. Adenia Westgate 

 
The office of the Binghamton Automobile club was closed this afternoon 

from 1:45 to 4 o'clock while officials and employees attended the funeral of 
Mrs. Adenia Westgate, who formerly was associated with the office. 

Funeral services for Mrs. Westgate were at 2 o'clock from the Roberts & 
DeMunn funeral home, 82 Washington street.  The Rev. H. W. Haynes of the 

First Universalist church officiated and burial was in Floral Park cemetery. 

Motorists who desired information from the local club during the closed 
hours were referred to the Johnson City branch office. 
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